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Association of American Law Schools

December 16, 2011

Memorandum 11-15

To: Deans of Member Law Schools and
Members of the House of Representatives

From: Susan Westerberg Prager, Executive Director
Subject: Recommendations of the Executive Committee for Admission to
Membership

At the First Meeting of the House of Representatives at the 2012 Annual Meeting
(Thursday January 5, 2012, beginning at 5:15 pm). Professor Kevin Worthen,
Chair of the Membership Review Committee, will present recommendations that
the following law schools be admitted to membership in the Association:

Earle Mack School of Law at Drexel University (Memorandum 11-16)
North Carolina Central University School of Law (Memorandum 11-17)
University of St. Thomas School of Law (Memorandum 11-18)

Texas Wesleyan University School of Law (Memorandum 11-19)

A short separate memorandum is provided for each school. As you will see, each
of these schools brings different qualities and strengths to the Association, but all
of them share a commitment to the core values of the AALS.

These recommendations will be presented as the first item of business. We ask
that as many members of the House as possible arrive early to sign in and take
your seats in the delegates area. With your help, those members of the House who
are attending a program immediately prior to this First Meeting of the House will
be able to navigate the sign in process more efficiently, and we can be sure to
establish a quorum to begin the meeting on time.

cc: AALS Executive Committee
Membership Review Committee
Deans of Non-Member Fee Paid Law Schools
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